
 

AGENDA FORM 

2022 
 

 

The Hennessey Library Board will meet April 11th at 4:30PM at the Library’s Brick 

Cafe. 

 

1. Reading of Minutes   

 

2. Library Reports 

a. Financial 

b. Library 

 

3. Other Reports 

a. Fiscal Year 2022-23 Budget Submission 

b. Policy Revision 

i. Business Services 

ii. Code of Conduct 

iii. Circulation and Library Cards 

iv. Collection Development – Book 

Challenges 

 

4. Recommendations 

 

5. Accept/Reject Resignations 

 

6. Citizen's Comments 

 

7. Other Matters Unforeseen 

  

  

 

 

This notice was posted at the Library on April 8th at 6:00PM by: 

 

 

 

 

       Lyndsey Kopsa, Library Director 

  



March 2022 

Book it to the Library 
Technical Difficulties: March 9th Update 
 On March 8th, Jasper from ITMerrit was able to install a new firewall, allowing 
the Library to properly filter out any inappropriate of unsafe content in compliance 
with the Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA). By adhering to CIPA, Library 
internet is funded completely by the state of Oklahoma, allowing the Hennessey 
community access to free internet and Wi-Fi. As of March 9th, the Library will 
resume providing Internet and Wifi services to the community. 
 

Sequoyah Book Award: 2022 Winners and 2023 
Masterlist 
 The 2022 Sequoyah Book Awards were presented this 
month. The winners included: Zeus: Dog of Chaos by Kristin 
Tubb won Children’s, When Stars are Scattered by Vistoria 
Jamieson and Omar Mohamed won Intermediate, and Legendborn 
(Book 1) by Tracy Deonn won High School. These books were 
read and voted on by Oklahoma youth and are available for 
check out! Also check out the nominees for the 2023 Sequoyah 
award, carefully selected by a committee of Oklahoma teachers 
and librarians.  
 

Time for Change: Some Rearranging 
 Spring is incoming and the urge for change is in the 
Library! Thanks to some help from Town workmen, the shelving 
and furniture have been rearranged in the Adult Fiction room 
to allow front-to-back view of the room. With the reduction 
in magazine subscriptions, the shelving was downsized to 
accommodate the seating area. A new rug and lamp with USB 
charging ports were also added to the room. 
 With the return of internet and wifi accessibility to 
the public, the computers have been rearranged as well. The 
Public computers and printers have moved to the hallway, near 
the children’s room. Jennie, the Children’s Librarian, moved 
her work area to the previous computer space, joining with 
the Circulation workspace and Director’s office. This new proximity will promote 
better collaboration and workflow for the staff. 
 
 


